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           12th July 2019  
Dear Year 3 and Year 4 Parents,  
 
 
As the end of term approaches we have lots of exciting activities planned. 
 
Please see dates below for your diary.  
 
 

 Monday 15th July 2019  children will be meeting their new teachers.  Can you make sure that your 
child is on time to school so that they are ready to start this exciting day. 
 

 Tuesday 16th July 2019 The Year 6 production will be performed from 9:30 am 
– 10:30 am to Year 3, 4 Yellow and 4 Red.  

 

 Tuesday 16th July 2019 Sports Day will be enjoyed by Year 3, the children have been busy practising 
a variety of athletics in anticipation for sport day. Children must bring their PE kit, including trainers 
or pumps. Please make sure your child wears their uniform to school.  

 

 Wednesday 17th July 2019 Year 3 and 4 awards ceremony will be taking place at 9:00am. We look 
forward to invited parents attending. 

 

 Wednesday 17th July 2019 Year 6 production will be performed to 4 Green and half of 4 Red.  
 

 Wednesday 17th July 2019 Afternoon Tea will be enjoyed by the children in Year 4, who have 
completed all of their homework this year. 

 

 Thursday 18th July 2019 . Afternoon Tea will be enjoyed by the children in Year 4, who have 
completed all of their homework this year. 

  

 Friday 19th July 2019 end of year assemblies and fun day children will be able to say 
their goodbyes and celebrate their time in year 3 and 4. Children will be required to 
wear school uniform  and may bring food to share with their class. 

 

We hope the children have a wonderful end of term in Years 3 and 4. Please ask your child’s class 

teacher if you have any queries. Thank you for all your support.  
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